
Dear NAUW Southwest Section Sisters: 

I’m reaching out with an urgent request. Our Sisters in the
National Association of University Women Southeast Section
need our help! 
I am requesting that each member of the Southwest Section
support our upcoming Sectional Fundraiser. Your donations
will go directly to support the needs of our Sisters in the
Southeast Section who were devastated by the recent storms,
hurricanes, tornados and flooding. 
Some families are struggling and in need of shelter, food,
heating and medical supplies. There are members who
especially need help rebuilding their homes; the situation is bad.
Your support will demonstrate love and compassion for our
Southeast Section Sisters. Please pray about how you can help
our Sisters rebuild their lives. 

nauwsws23@gmail.com

NAUW Southwest Section

6709 La Tijera Blvd. #299

Los Angeles, CA 90045

MAIL CHECKS TO:

SEND ZELLE TO:

SOUTHWEST SECTION FUNDRAISER NAUWNAUW

The goal is to raise $20,000. The question: “Is there anything
too difficult for God?” The response “With God, all things are
possible.” The Southwest Section Fundraiser starts
November 5th and closes November 30, 2024. 
NAUW Southwest Section Sisters, we’ve got this, so let’s do
it! Invite all who are in your circle to participate by giving a
generous donation. Invite your church family to share in this
benevolent NAUW Southwest Section Fundraiser.

Y O U R  S U P P O R T  M A T T E R S !

HERE’S HOW YOU CAN DONATE: 

QUESTIONS? 
CONTACT: Clara Frost

(310)464-7443


